
From: Summer Burlison
To: Glen Jia
Subject: FW: CDRC 8/11 - Item 3 - Support letter for PLN2017-00343
Date: Monday, August 8, 2022 2:43:10 PM

-----Original Message-----
From: david hodge <david@hodgearts.com>
Sent: Monday, August 1, 2022 12:41 PM
To: Summer Burlison <sburlison@smcgov.org>
Cc: Paul McGregor <macky8@dslextreme.com>
Subject: Support letter for PLN2017-00343

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of San Mateo County. Unless you recognize the sender's email
address and know the content is safe, do not click links, open attachments or reply.

Dear Summer,

Since I'm presently out of the county, I'm writing to support Paul McGregor's application(s) PLN2017-00343

I am a long-time Half Moon Bay(Miramar) resident, and I fully support Paul's projects. He's been a friend and a
neighbor for over 20 years, and I have watched him build numerous homes in Half Moon Bay. His homes are high-
quality and add value to our neighborhoods and our community.

I have seen the plans for both projects and completely support what he is submitting. I encourage the Design review
committee to approve these homes.

If you have any questions, don't hesitate to contact me at 415 370 2550 or by email: david@newstory.space. 

Best regards,
David Hodge
201 Magallen Avenue
HMB, CA 94019
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